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With regard to Wimborne and Colehill, new Neighbourhood development depends on 

the movement of the Football and Rugby Clubs and the allotment (see WMC3). 

Also, in respect of WMC5 Cranborne Road, a Risk Assessment on the Groundwater 

Protection Zone, a Drainage Consultant’s report and the upgrading of Wimborne 

Sewage Treatment Works. 

Various transport mitigation measures will also need to be put into place evidenced by 

Wimborne Traffic Model and Option Testing Reports. 

 

 

 

CONCLUSION and to make sound 

 

A detailed timescale for receiving the above mentioned reports and putting into place 

the required measures should be ascertained. Following this, the required works 

should be put into place BEFORE development takes place. particularly in respect of  

drainage mitigation (SUDS)  within WMC5 .  


